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The proposed 55-room extension is a bulky block of no architectural merit whatsoever shoehorned in behind 

the existing hotel building. Its location directly next to the Fitzjohns and Netherhall  Conservation Area 

seriously diminishes the Character of the Area and offers no benefit.

The overbearing bulk, overlooking and overshadowing of the residential houses behind in Netherhall Gardens 

is unacceptable. The D/A Statement and the drawings make no reference to the building’s context with the 

Houses  in the Conservation Area in Netherhall Gardens.

The privacy of the residents of the houses in Netherhall Gardens will be greatly diminished.

These proposals are completely unacceptable and should be refused.
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